
 
 
 

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time   18th October 2015  - MISSION   SUNDAY 

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry Parish Newsletter 
            Parish Priest:  Fr. Harry Bohan  086-8223362           Sacristan:  Kilmurry AnneMarie Sheedy      Secretary:   Puff O’Connor 

            Contacts:           Parish Office  061-713682            email: office@sixmilebridgeparish.ie           website:  www.sixmilebridgeparish.ie 

We remember all our loved ones and especially those  whose   
Anniversaries occur at this time.     May they Rest in Peace      

                 Mass :  Tuesday - Thursday 10.00 a.m.   Friday 7.00p.m. 

 

WORLD MISSIONS IRELAND 

 

On behalf of the Society for the Propagation of the Faith thank 
you for your support on Mission Sunday. In 2014, the Mission 
Sunday Collection in Killaloe Diocese amounted to €64,642. 
Thank you for your great generosity in difficult times. The people 
in Killaloe Diocese have been urged to support missionaries 
working in some of the world’s poorest countries by donating 
during the forthcoming Mission Sunday collection on October 
18th. The theme for World Mission Sunday in Ireland this year 
2015 is “Abundant Life”. As we thank you for your wonderful gen-
erosity to the Missions over the years, we invite you to please 
continue to help our young churches to share the gift of faith 
though your prayer and whatever financial assistance you can.  

   Rota Next Weekend       Readers               Eucharistic          Altar 
                                                                             Ministers         Servers 
   Sat.        24th     7.00 p.m.     Carmel                      C                          B 
   Sun.       25th   10.00 a.m.     Emma            Carmel/Noreen           A 
   Sun.       25th   11.00 a.m.     Margaret                  C                          B 

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12..00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 

 
Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat. 17th 
 
Sun. 18th 
 
 
Sat. 24th 
 
 
Sun. 25th 
 

7.00 p.m. 
 
10.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 
 
 7.00 p.m. 
 
 
11.00 a.m. 
 

Mickey Quinn 
Pat Quinn 
Joanne Young 
Mary, William + Michael McNamara 
Sean Hawkshaw 
Eileen + Michael Hannon 
Christina McDonnell 
P.J. O’Loughlin 
James Tiernan 
Sophia O’Connor 

 €4,800 

 

Meals on Wheels are now available in  
Sixmilebridge Parish 5 days a week. Nutritious hot meals 
delivered to your door and prepared to a high standard.  For 
more information please contact your local Health Nurse  
or call  061 - 368030. 

 

Sixmilebridge-Kilmurry Community Games AGM and 
information night takes place this coming Wed 21st Oct @ 8pm 
in the Scout’s Den, Station House, Sixmilebridge. All wel-
come, especially parents of children 6-16 years who want to 
get involved in sporting and cultural activities in the area. Find 
us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/smbkcg  

 

Baby Massage Classes Sixmilebridge. Learn how to  
massage your baby, meet other parents.5 week course(one 
morning per week).Next course starting November. To book 
your place please contact Michelle on 0863606656  

 

SET DANCING CLASSES - In the Mill Bar, Sixmilebridge  
everyTuesday night @ 9pm.  All welcome beginners & ad-
vanced. Please come along & enjoy the experience.Details 
from Carmel Egan on 087 9808656 

 

Carrigoran House are holding a fundraising  Christmas 
Fair on Sat 12th & Sun 13th December next.  If you 
would like to take a stand at the event please contact 
061 368100. 
The Carers Association are providing the QQI (FETAC) Level 
5 Care Support module in Shannon, Co Clare on the 05th  of 
November 2015 for more info contact the training unit on 057 
93 70221.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club  LOTTO 

 

Numbers drawn    6    11    14    29 

 

                          NEXT  JACKPOT    

PARISH - HOME - SCHOOL 
There is a new programme being taught now in schools 
about the Christian story, the place of God in people’s 
lives, values for ourselves and our children.  

 

Our Parish is proposing to put a programme in place for 
parents to connect in with the schools.  In effect this 
means the parish -  the home - and the school getting  
involved in bringing a real meaning to life through our 
Christian Faith.  We will be putting in place 3 sessions for 
meeting the parents. These are proposed to take place on 
 
          Wednesday  11

th
       November  2015 

          Wednesday  2nd       December  2015         
          Wednesday  13th      January      2016        
 
They will take place at 7.30 p.m in Sixmilebridge Church. 
We are privileged to have a man from Mary Immaculate 
College , Dan O’Connell  who part wrote the programme 
to give the three talks. 

 

However, the talks will only be a part of the overall  
programme for parents. It will include the invitation to form 
optional Parent Focus Groups.  A number of parents will 
be invited to host simple conversations in their own homes 
following each session.  Cards with two reflective  
questions, prepared by Dan will be prepared for parents to 
take away at the end of each talk. 

 

The Meaning to Life Group and Parish Council will be 
heavily involved in preparing these sessions and the  
discussion groups in the homes.  We will be briefing the 
wider community on all of this in the next few weeks. 
We are very excited about this.  We believe it could be a 
real practical way of connecting  

 

Parents - School and Parish. 

 

Parents of Junior and Senior Infants, First Communion 
and Confirmation Classes will be invited to take part. 
As well as  practical preparation for this programme 
we will include it in our Masses , Eucharistic   
Adoration  and prayers at home and in the Church. 

October  

Month of The Holy Rosary 

Congratulations and Well Done                
to 

Senior Hurlers, Team Management and Club 

on winning the County Final last Sunday 

https://www.facebook.com/smbkcg

